
Date/Time:May 9, 2007 14:04:00 

        
 
Department of Purchasing 
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
813/ 794-2221 Fax:  813/ 794-2111 
727/ 774-2221 TDD:  813/ 794-2484 
352/ 524-2221 e-mail:  kgoodman@pasco.k12.fl.us 
 
 
May 9, 2007 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Articulation Agreement 

Pasco-Hernando Community College 
 
The School District has an articulation agreement with Pasco-Hernando Community College 
to allow students to receive college credit for career and technical courses taken in high 
school. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into the attached agreement 
with the above-referenced facility.  The agreement shall be reviewed annually, unless it is 
determined upon review that revisions are necessary.  The contract has been reviewed and 
approved by The School District’s Attorney, Nancy McClain Alfonso, Esquire. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Rob Aguis.  If you 
have any purchasing related questions regarding this agreement, please contact me. 
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Attachments (3 original copies of agreement) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


